
 

 

 

 

 

MONDAY, APRIL 8TH, 2024                            

THE BELIZE CHAMBER OF COMMERCE & INDUSTRY CELEBRATES A SUCCESSFUL 

LINK UP JOB FAIR 2024 

 

-For Immediate Release- 

The Belize Chamber of Commerce and Industry (BCCI) takes this opportunity to thank and 

congratulate all exhibitors, employers, and successful job seekers for their participation in this 

year’s BCCI “Link Up” Job Fair. This initiative was introduced last year as an avenue for business 

owners, executives, and other stakeholders to build meaningful relationships with qualified and 

talented individuals who possess the skills needed to make positive contributions to our country’s 

work force.  

While there is a perpetuated notion that job opportunities are minimal and insufficient in Belize, 

the growth of the Link Up Job Fair is a testament to the opportunities that exist within the business 

community. We are pleased to report that the fair attracted approximately 1500+ visitors – more 

than double the foot traffic we had received in our previous year. Our team is also delighted by the 

positive feedback received from the numerous employers who were able to connect with favorable 

candidates and expand their workforce through this medium.  

As we look towards the further enhancement and expansion of this initiative, we are proud to have 

provided an atmosphere conducive to network building and career development for our 

Membership and the general public. The BCCI reiterates our gratitude to all who attended this 

event and we look forward to many more successful job fairs in the near future. 

 

 

 



                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

- End - 

 

 

 

Media Contact:  

 

Kory Leslie (Mr.) 

Manager, Marketing & Public Relations 

Belize Chamber of Commerce & Industry  

Email: mpo@belize.org 

Telephone Number: (501) 223-5330 
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